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Hamilton County Board of Elections Announces Change in Main Office & Fax 
Numbers 

 
HAMILTON COUNTY, Ohio – The Hamilton County Board of Elections has announced a change 
to its main office and fax numbers, effective immediately. The new main office number is now 
513-946-8500, and the new main fax number is now 513-946-8560. Calls to the previous main 
office number will be directed to the new number. 
 
“We’ve changed phone numbers, but our gold standard of elections in Hamilton County 
remains the same!” said Sherry Poland, Director.    
 
“Test our new phone number today and check that your registration is up to date while you’re 
on the line with us.” said Raquel Burgos, Deputy Director.  
 
Follow all the latest Board of Elections news and information on Facebook, Twitter, Instagram, 
LinkedIn and our website www.votehamiltoncountyohio.gov. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 

Sherry L. Poland                                      Raquel D. Burgos 
Director of Elections     Deputy Director of Elections 
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